Summer 2017



Mark Your Calendar

You are invited to the KMMA monthly meetings. Meetings are held at 3455 Blasser at 7:00 pm on the 1st Wednesday of the

2017 Dates Remaining

month.

June 7
No July Meeting
August 2
September 6
October 4
November – Annual
Meeting
December - Voting

Beach Tags

Beach tags have been handdelivered to homes in our community. If you haven't received your beach tag, please visit 3447 Blasser after 5pm on weekdays and anytime on the weekend. Your dues must be up-todate in order to receive your beach tag. Thank You!

SUB SALE

Clean out your basement and thin out your garage! Our neighborhood Sub Sale is Thursday, June 8 – Saturday, June 10, from 9 – 3 p.m. We will do all the advertising for you, simply set up and be prepared to sell, sell, sell!



* */

Annual KMMA Summer Social

Everyone is invited!
Complimentary Kona Ice
Lawn Games and fun for all ages!

Saturday, July 29th 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. Blasser Dr. Cul-de-Sac

BEACH TIME

Our Keatington Beach Association beach is open for the summer (Memorial Day weekend through Labor Day weekend).

Friendly Reminders:

- A K.B.A. tag must be displayed when using the beach.
- Children under 14 years of age must be accompanied by an adult member 21 years or older at all times.
- Guests may accompany members who are displaying a current tag. (Max 5 guests per tag.)
- The beach is open daily from 10:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. The gate is locked at 10:00 p.m.

Mark Your Calendar for our Annual KBA Family Night

July 18th (rain date July 20) and August 15th (rain date August 17)

5 p.m. – 7 p.m.

Come enjoy an evening at the beach complete with hot dogs, chips, and drinks!



KEATINGTON MEADOWS HOMEOWNERS'ASSOCIATION

Phone Directories Available

If you would like a 2017 KMMA phone directory, please contact Ed Woolverton at (586) 944-3767



Storm Drains

Please help keep storm drains clear. If you have a storm drain in front of your house, please clear debris. Thank You!

Reminder

As a reminder, KMMA residents are not allowed to store recreational vehicles such as boats, snowmobiles, trailers, campers, etc. in their driveways or park them on their property. Now that it's spring, it's a good time to spruce up your recreational vehicle and we certainly understand the need to use your drive temporarily as you get ready for summer enjoyment. Please do not store these types of vehicles in drives or on your property for extended periods of time. Thank you!

2017 KMMA Board

President - TJ Dyckman (248) 830-2204 Vice President – Elizabeth Garlick (586) 703-3472 Treasurer - Ed Woolverton (586) 944-3767 Secretary - Kelly Patterson (248) 802-2500

Want this
newsletter
delivered to your
inbox? Visit
bit.ly/kmmainfo
update your
preferences.



New to the neighborhood? Welcome! Please be sure to visit the website and provide your contact information. Be sure to LIKE our Facebook Page "Keatington Meadows Subdivision" for the most up-to-date news and announcements.

www.keatingtonmeadows.com



Keatington Meadows Subdivision

Keep up with neighborhood progress and announcements at www.keatingtonmeadows.com or on Facebook, **Keatington Meadows Subdivision**. Have ideas, comments, or suggestions? We love to hear from you! We are in the process of updating the website. More to come soon!